
From: Jacqui Glynn  
Sent: Thursday, September 09, 2021 3:20 PM 
To: ; ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca; dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com; Dennis Browne <dbrowne@bfma-
law.com>; Paul Coxworthy (pcoxworthy@smss.com) <pcoxworthy@smss.com>; sluk@oktlaw.com; 
gmoores@stewartmckelvey.com; shawn.kinsella@teck.com; Nisenbaum, Sheryl 
(sheryl_nisenbaum@praxair.com) <sheryl_nisenbaum@praxair.com> 
Cc: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca; regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com; Stephen Fitzgerald 
<sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; Sarah Fitzgerald <sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; Bernice Bailey 
<bbailey@bfma-law.com>; jbrown@oktlaw.com; Fleming, Denis (dfleming@coxandpalmer.com) 
<dfleming@coxandpalmer.com>; Porter, Dean (dporter@pa-law.ca) <dporter@pa-law.ca>; 
Peter.Strong@Linde.com; NL Public Utilities Board <ito@pub.nl.ca>; Cheryl Blundon 
<cblundon@pub.nl.ca> 
 
Subject: RE: NP and NLH - Applications for Approvals of Electrification Programs and Expenditures - To 
Parties - Applications to Proceed as One Matter 
 
Good afternoon,  
 
The Board acknowledges correspondence received from the Industrial Customer Group requesting that 
a technical conference be convened to allow Hydro to address certain issues raised.  Given that the 
matters are joined, the Board requests comments from all parties on the Industrial Customer Group’s 
request.  Comments should be filed by Tuesday, September 14, 2021. 
 
The date for submissions and reply (September 13 and September 20) will be rescheduled. 
 
Thanks 
Jacqui  
 


